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Comments: I have lived and worked the White Mountain region for over 10 years. The National Forest Service

has always been an organization I have trusted to do the right thing for the national forest around my home. But

allowing this project among many other logging projects in sensitive environmental areas seems against what the

NFS stands for. Especially in a time when our federal government would gladly exploit our precious environment

for all it is worth, we have to protect our home from destruction at all costs. 

 

I ask you not to go through with the proposal for the health and well-being of all those who live, work, and

adventure in these woods. Thank you.


